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From: BOBWINE@aol.com [mailto:BOBWINE@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 10:52 AM
To: BROCK Malia
Cc: HELLEBUYCK Bruce; mycek@earthlink.net; ejweihman@yahoo.com; bobwine@aol.com
Subject: PPWSC
 
Malia:
 
You may, or may not, include the following comments in your meeting with the PUC tomorrow.  I'll leave
 that decision up to you.
 
I know I have commented until I am blue in the face regarding both how it is unfair, and unreasonable for
 those property owners at PP who have spent thousands of dollars on updating and maintaining the water
 system, to only have it trashed by certain property owners, and have no recourse through the PUC.  My
 feelings on this matter have not changed.
 
We now, again, must come up with thousands of dollars, but those dollars are not being used to replace
 the original system.  The majority of those dollars are being used to, for lack of a better word, "protect"
 the wells and what's left of the tank farm, from the perpetrators who trashed the system to begin with! 
 The perpetrators have already shown their ability to divert water, shut off water, and otherwise vandalize
 the water system at their whim.  I, for one, believe that the proposed money, and efforts that are to be
 expended, only "up" the challenge to the perpetrator.  And, very unfortunately, as you have explained,
 the PUC has no legal authority to prosecute such individuals, should this type of vandalism, etc.,
 continue.  The PUC can only charge for the costs to repair and or replace any thing that was vandalized,
 and the property owners have to pay AGAIN!  I had to laugh when I read Mrs. Macaluso's comments in
 her email to the PUC where she stated that many of the reasons the PUC was brought into PP have
 been eliminated, and that she was confident that we would be able to manage the water system without
 the involvement of a regent.  Who is she kidding?  Hopefully not the PUC!
 
We have yet to make our final decision with respect to "opting in or out", however, I do not believe the
 survey you gave to the members was shared with us, along with any comments as to what other property
 owners were deciding to do.  If you could share this with us, it would be helpful as to our decision.
 
Respectfully,
 
Bob Ashton
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